
Presentation  of  the  issuing
process  for  the  new  BiH
passports
Please be advised that Office of the High Representative along
with the competent German technical experts will organize a
presentation of the issuing process for the new BiH passports
and the technical equipment to be used for this. Two passports
will be issued to Bosnia and Herzegovina citizens as part of
the demonstration.Thursday 28 May 1998 at 17.00 hrs at CPIC

This event will be hosted by Senior Deputy High Representative
Hanns Schumacher, Minister Albijanic and other representatives
of the Council of Ministers and the International Community.

Sarajevo, 27 May 1998
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